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Heller Statement on H.R. 2608

(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after voting against the Continuing Resolution considered by the Senate today: 

“Once again, Congress scrambled to solve a problem that should have been addressed earlier in the year with a long-term budget.  In fact, it’s been two and a half years since Congress passed a budget. Instead of putting in the hard work necessary to work out a solution on Friday, the House voted and left town; meanwhile, Senate leadership played procedural games to push legislation that still allows Congress to spend too much. This is just another stop-gap measure that adds to the federal deficit without a long-term plan to get our country on the path to fiscal responsibility,” said Senator Heller.

Heller voted for a procedural measure on Friday to move the debate forward and have the Senate complete its work before recess. That measure did not pass, at which point the Senate Majority delayed further debate to this week. Today, Heller voted against the Continuing Resolution, which increases the federal debt. 
“Washington’s irresponsible behaviors are shaking the confidence that Americans and businesses need to invest in our economy and create jobs. These last-minute antics serve as just another example for why the House and the Senate should adopt my ‘No Budget, No Pay’ legislation. Congress needs to be held accountable for doing its job, which means passing a budget that makes sure disaster assistance, military and veterans’ programs are not held hostage by Washington gamesmanship,” added Senator Heller. 

In July, Heller introduced the No Budget, No Pay Act (S. 1442) in the Senate.  This bill requires Members of Congress to pass a concurrent budget resolution by the beginning of any fiscal year.  Retroactive pay for any period of time covered by this provision of law would be prohibited. 
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